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January 9, 2007

Dr. James Moeser

Chancellor

The University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill

103 South Building

Campus Box 9100

Chapel Hill, NC 27599-9100

Dear Dr. Moeser:

The following action regarding your institution was taken at the December 2006 meeting of the

Commission on Colleges:

The Commission on Colleges reaffirmed accreditation. No additional report was

requested.

All institutions are requested to submit an "Impact Report of the Quality Enhancement Plan on

Student Learning" five years after their reaffirmation review. Institutions will be notified by the

President of the Commission regarding its specific due date. For more information regarding

the Impact Report, access www.sacscoc.org/commpub1.asptfPolicies and click onto "reports

Submitted for Committee or Commission Review."

We appreciate your continued support of the activities of the Commission on Colleges. If you

have questions, please contact the staff member assigned to your institution.

Sincerely,

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

President

Commission on Colleges

BSW:ch

cc: Dr. G. Jack Allen


